From: Armidano, Ursula
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 2:10 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Cc: Gribble, Peter; Keane, Erin
Subject: Flowers 

 

I received flowers from an alderman’s office this morning and placed them in our reception area which is open to the public.
 

I will also inform the alderman’s office that while it was nice, please do not send flowers again in the future.

 

Thank you.

 

Ursula Armidano

Director of Collection Processes

Water Billing and Customer Service

Department of Finance

